
Dear Coyote Family, 
 
We have successfully completed the very first Fall Semester in Cal State San Bernardino’s long 
and proud history. Classes have concluded, final exams finished, and grades are being 
processed. The virtual 2020 Fall Commencement ceremonies provided a marvelous day of 
celebration. 
 
In advance of the annual winter break, I want to acknowledge and applaud our recent 
achievements. Together, we have overcome numerous hurdles generated by the ongoing 
global pandemic while continuing this university’s educational mission. 
 
Our students displayed intensity, focus, and perseverance while advancing their personal 
academic dreams. Our faculty utilized their knowledge and experience to kindle curiosity and 
impart learning. Our staff ensured a welcoming, supportive and effective environment. And our 
administrative team continued to afford exceptional leadership and valuable guidance. I greatly 
appreciate everything you do to make our university such a remarkable and caring place. 
 
I especially want to offer a heartfelt thanks to those individuals who, as essential workers, have 
continued to oversee critical operations, care for facilities, manage maintenance and ensure 
safety at our San Bernardino and Palm Desert campuses. 
 
This is a time for rest, renewal, and revelry. Despite the restrictions made necessary by current 
circumstances, I hope you will find opportunities to connect safely with family and friends, 
recalling favorite memories and creating new ones, all while closing out the present year and 
joyously welcoming in the next. 
 
I wish everyone a healthy and peaceful holiday season and look forward to a brighter 2021. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tomás D. Morales 
President 


